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I had a call from The Anschutz Corporation concerning
the release of a bond on the following well.

Allison Federal #1, 990/N & 1650/E of Sec. 33, T9S, R34E,
Lea County, NM.  The well was Federal and they did not
need a bond, but in any case it has been plugged and

the plugging has been approved by the BLM so I see no
reason we cannot release the bond.

They would Tike you to send a copy of the release notice
to the following address:

The Anchutz Corporation

Attn: Risk Management Department

2400 Anaconda Tower

555 17th Street

Denver, CO 80202

If you have any questions, please call me.

Thanks, Evelyn

Oil Conservation Division
PO Box 1980. Hobbs, New Mexico 88240



